
Expressions  of  Interest:
Insurance Opportunity
OHR operates a fleet of over 140 vehicles consisting mostly of
four-wheel  drives  and  passenger  cars.  Our  operations  are
mainly within Bosnia and Herzegovina, but travel routes may
include Croatia, Serbia, and occasionally Western Europe.

At  present,  all  our  third  party  vehicle  and  passenger
insurance is arranged through local companies in Sarajevo. The
level of cover in this area is relatively low, and is limited
by local law. We are now looking for additional passenger
insurance to cover all loss and damage normally associated
with road traffic accidents including, but not limited to,
death,  disability,  injury,  pain  and  suffering,  medical
expenses, and loss of earnings up to €10 million per claim.

The  cover  provided  should  be  available  to  OHR  employees,
members of other International Community organisations, and
occasionally others as passengers, and of course, to third
parties.

Please advise if you are able to offer such cover by sending
Expressions of Interest addressed to Head of Procurement by
fax at ++387 33 283 565 or by e-mail to tender@ohr.int

Responses must be received no later than 4th April 2003, and
should indicate what further information you need from us in
order to provide a bid.

Please note this is an Expression of Interest only at this
stage, and subsequent bidding will be by invitation based on
the responses received.
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